
 Polotsk CSMC 30 января 2025

On January 29, a cognitive excursion was held in
Polotsk CSMS for students of grade 6 "A" of secondary
school No. 12 in Novopolotsk

On January 29, Polotsk CSMS held an educational excursion for students of grade 6 "A" of
Novopolotsk Secondary School No. 12.

During the excursion, the children had a unique opportunity to visit the enterprise's
laboratories. They learned about the verification and calibration processes of various
measuring instruments, such as scales, thermometers, pressure gauges, barometers and
others. This gave the students an idea of ​​the importance of accurate measurements in
various industries.

A particularly memorable moment of the excursion was the tasting of cheeses and dried
fruits in the testing department. The children were asked to determine the organoleptic
properties of various products. The center's specialists shared useful information on how to
choose safe food products. They talked about the importance of product labeling, drawing
attention to how important the information on the packaging is for consumers.

As a memorable souvenir, all participants of the excursion were presented with reflectors
with the Polotsk CSMS logo. These bright accessories will not only remind the children of
visiting the center, but will also help them be more visible on the street, which is especially
important for their safety.

The excursion was not only educational, but also interesting, leaving the children with many
pleasant impressions and new knowledge about quality and safety standards.


